
AGL Gloucester Gas Project community update.
Gloucester wins with Local Community Investment Program.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

AGL’s Local Community Investment Program offers financial and in-kind assistance to community groups to support events, 
programs and initiatives that benefit the local community.

Applications for the second round of funding will be opening soon.

The first round of funding, announced earlier this year, was assessed by a committee including representatives from AGL, 
local business, government and community organisations. 

Among the organisations and projects funded in the first round include a grant for new equipment for the Gloucester District 
Archers to support a new member coaching program, funding for the Rotary Club of Gloucester to establish a new fitness 
station as part of the Gloucester Fitness Trail, a contribution to the Gloucester RSL Sub-Branch towards their Centenary of 
ANZAC 2015 event, and support for the University of Newcastle’s Science and Engineering Challenges in our region.

Applications for the next round of funding can be submitted from 1 February to 28 February 2015.

To learn more about AGL’s Local Community Investment Program and to see if your organisation or initiative is eligible, please 
visit www.agl.com.au/gloucester, contact Community Relations Manager Karyn Looby on karyn.looby@agl.com.au, or call  
1300 799 716.

AGL’s Karyn Looby with Jodie Zimmerman of Westpac 
Rescue Helicopter Service, one of many community 
organisations proudly supported by AGL.


